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NOTICE

Prof. S.C. Malik, Principal Investigator, MATRICS Project is going to conduct

some research activities on the topic "Reliability Evaluation of Non-Series

Parallel Systems" in the Department of Statistics on March 25,2O2L The research

scholars & M.ScAvI.Tech students of the University in generat and particularly of
the Departments of Statistics, Mathematics, Computer Science, Physics and

Engineering are cordially invited for their participation in the research activities.

The problems related to Reliability Modelling of Repairable & Non-Repairable

Systems will also be addressed by a group of experts and the students/research

scholars will be provided a free platform for discussion in this area. The activities

will be carried out in the Department during working hours and for this purpose no

fee will be charged from the participants.
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